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NETTING PROJECT UPDATE
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Jefferson Park Golf Course Holes #11 & 12 Poles and Netting Replacement - Parks | seattle.gov

For questions or concerns with project please contact:

INFORMATIONAL EVENT 
Seattle Parks and Recreation is installing new netting on holes 11 and 12 at 
Jefferson Park Golf Course to reduce golf balls travelling out of the park. The 
plans for the new poles and netting system have been submitted to the Seattle 
Department of Construction and Inspections (SDCI). Permitting will require a 
height variance, which will take nine to twelve months for City Council approval. 
The new netting and poles will be installed at the edge of the fairways, along 
24th Ave S. and S. Spokane St. 

We anticipate starting construction in spring 2023 after the permit is approved.

PLEASE JOIN US TO LEARN MORE AND VIEW THE SCHEMATIC 
RENDERING FOR NEW POLES AND NETTING.  
 SAT. JANUARY. 28, 2023
NOON – 1 P.M.
Jefferson Park Golf Course, 4101 Beacon Ave S, Seattle 98108


